
HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Minutes of Campus Advisory Council Meeting 

Monday, April 1, 2019 

 

Members Present: Melinda Anderson, Emily Basnight, Jaye Burke Bunde, Jack Drummond, Analisa 

Guevara, Debbie Rose, Ashley Perraud, Rebecca Stanley, Sherrie Shaver, Megan Smith, Stephanie 

Winfrey 

 

Also Present:  Julie Range, Jenny De LaRosa, Karen Twer 

 

Members Absent:  Melissa Butler, Robyn Eckermann, Amanda Goodwin, Kelly Manzano, Leigh 

McCary, Luis Naranjo, Lorrie Salome, Jason Schafer, Sara Sternberg, Mike Trevino, Sheila Wessels, Erin 

Webb, Lindsey Zigal 

 

The meeting was called to order by Debbie Rose at 3:17 pm in Library. 

 

Citizen input:  There was no citizen input at this time. 

 

Approval of Prior Meeting Minutes:  Debbie Rose asked if there were any corrections or additions to 

the minutes from prior meeting.  There were none and the minutes were accepted as written.   

 

Awards/Appreciations:  None 

 

Coordinators Report: 

 

Mr. Drummond reported that school leadership was working on staffing for next year but resignations and such 

have not been finalized; so, he will give a full update at the next meeting.  The number for classes for all grades 

except for grade 2 are planned to be the same.  Grade 2 may have 7 or 8 classes next year. 

Kinder Roundup will be tomorrow April 2,2019.  As always the kids will visit the classroom while the parents 

register the kids. 

The Health Sexuality Curriculum parent orientation meeting with also be tomorrow; April 2, 2019.  The focus of 

the meeting will be to review that nothing will change for this year and the opt out letter will be available at the 

meeting and go home in Wednesday folders this week.  The meeting will be at 5:30am in the library. 

The first CAT pre-construction meeting will be on Wednesday of this week (April 3, 2019) at 6pm in the cafeteria.  

The group is presenting its fist set of recommendation s and they are gathering community input.  The committee 

is suggesting a framework that will add 10-12 studios (classrooms); they are trying to connect all the learning 

spaces, and would like to add the administration office in the front of the building.  There is also the thought to 

put a bus lane along Robbie and add some parking.  The plan will bring the permanent capacity to 890.  For up to 

date updates please refer the AISD Futures website. 

 



STAAR testing for 5th graders is Tuesday 4/9/19 (Math) and Wednesday 4/10/19 (Reading).  4th grade STAAR 

testing for writing is on Tuesday 4/9/19.  No parents on campus during these days. 

Partners in Education appreciation will be on May 3, 2019.  The Trojan Trek will be at Anderson High School on 

May 5, 2019.  The picnic tables from the Parks Grant will be installed on April 13th. 

Unfinished Business: None 

  

New Business: Julie Range asked for a group of parents to give an update on the work they are doing 

regarding working with the city of Austin on putting sidewalks along Austin Woods Road. 

  

Agenda Items for Next Meeting:  None 

 

The meeting was adjourned by Debbie Rose at 3:47 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Debbie Rose 
 


